
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Title]  

[Election Commission Name]  

[Commission Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Concerns Regarding Constituency Boundaries  

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed constituency 

boundaries for [specific election year or forthcoming elections] in 

[specific region or constituency name].  

As a resident of [your locality or constituency], I believe that the 

current proposed boundaries will [explain your concerns briefly, e.g., 

lead to misrepresentation, disenfranchisement of certain groups, etc.].  

[Include any specific data or examples that support your concerns, e.g., 

demographic studies, impact on community cohesion, etc.].  

I urge the Election Commission to reconsider the proposed boundaries to 

ensure fair representation and the integrity of our democratic process.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to 

your response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


